WASHINGTON STATE BAR ASSOCIATION

Celebrates National Volunteer Week April 17 - 23, 2022

April 21, 2022

BY EMAIL ONLY

Dear Grant,

On behalf of the Washington State Bar Association and in celebration of National Volunteer Week (April 17 - 23), we recognize the individual and collective accomplishments of our committed volunteer community day in and day out, year after year.

The Adjunct Disciplinary Panel is an integral part of the Office of Disciplinary Counsel, and we appreciate your support and willingness to assist with the discipline program.

Know that you are an important and valued member of the WSBA community. Thank you for your service. We are honored by your selfless donation of time, talent, and energy.

Sincerely,

Doug Ende

Director of the Office of Disciplinary Counsel

Jouglas ! Ende

Rachel Agent

Disciplinary Program & Systems Manager

Terra Nevitt
Executive Director

Brian Tollefson President

To all our volunteers:

